
E X E C U T I V E  C H A M B E R S  

H O N O L U L U  

L I N D A  L t N G C E  
B O V E R N O A  

April 18,2007 

The Honorable Colleen Hanabusa, President 
and Members of the Senate 

Twenty-Fourth State Legislature 
State Capitol, Room 409 
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813 

Dear Madam President and Members of the Senate: 

For your information and consideration, I am transmitting herewith two (2) 
copies of the February, 2007 Medicaid School-based Claiming Program report 
prepared by the Department of Education in response to 
S.B. 1394,SD2,HDZ,CDI, Act 141 (2005). 1 am afso informing you that the report 
may be viewed electronically at 
http://doe. k t  2.hi.us/reports/tolegislature/index.htm. 

Sincerely, 

Enclosures 


